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Yorkshire Telegraph and Star Magazine, 1st December, 1908 
 

Sheffield Jottings 

News in a Nutshell 
 

The Sheffield Fire Brigade is seriously considering the question of substituting a motor fire 
engine for the engines drawn by horses. The success of the motor fire escape so marked that the 
other is bound to follow. 
 
The horse is also likely to be turned out of its ambulance work, and a writer to-day suggests that 
before all the horses go from fire and ambulance departments photographs should be taken fro 
preservation in the Weston Park Museum to show how things were done in 1908. 


